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Question for written answer E-001969/2018 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Doru-Claudian Frunzulică (S&D) 

Subject: eCall emergency call technology 

All newly built cars and light commercial vehicles registered in the EU after 31 March 2018 must be 
equipped with GPS-enabled eCall emergency call technology. The technology aims to speed up 
emergency service operations and reduce the number of fatal road accidents. In the event of a crash, 
it automatically sends accident-related data to the emergency phone number 112. It is estimated that 
the technology will lead to an estimated reduction in fatalities of up to 1 500 lives per year. 

When does the Commission plan to deliver the first assessment of the implementation of the eCall 
system? 

Does the Commission envisage making the eCall system available for used cars too? 

 


